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4 July 2017
Ref: N0O168

Night work: Service investigation work on Pennant Hills Road between the
Hills M2 Motorway and Murray Farm Road, Beecroft

Dear resident

As part of ongoing work to realign Pennant Hills Road and build the southbound tunnel exit ramp, work to
locate services will be carried out to help design a new breakdown bay on Pennant Hills Road between the
Hills M2 Motorway and Murray Farm Road, Beecroft. A map of the work area is provided overleaf.

To ensure the safety of motorists and workers and minimise impact on traffic flow, this work will be carried
out at night between 9pm and 5am on Sunday 9 July and Monday 10 July 2017, weather permitting. If
the work is unable to take place on this date it will be rescheduled to the next available night shift.

Work will include:

® excavating and trenching

* potholing

® commissioning and testing

* removing and replacing sections of pavement

® asphalting.

Plant and equipment includes light vehicles, lighting towers, vacuum trucks, jackhammer, trucks, compactor,
water cart, concrete saws and hand tools.

Our work may be noisy at times but we will do everything we can to minimise its impact including:

® consulting directly affected residents

® using non-tonal reversing beepers on all machinery

® turning off equipment and vehicles when not in use

® using solar-powered lighting towers if street lighting is inadequate

® using noise blankets as appropriate.

As part of this work, there will be night closures of two southbound lanes on Pennant Hills between the Hills
M2 Motorway and Murray Farm Road, Beecroft.
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The closures will take place between 9pm and 5am for two nights, weather permitting. Traffic management
and signage will be in place to ensure the safety of motorists, residents and workers.

Please allow extra travel time and visit livetraffic.com, download Live Traffic App or call the Transport
Management Centre 132 701 for the latest information. Access will be maintained for motorists at all times.

There will be no service interruptions associated with this work.

If you have any questions or complaints, please contact us on 1800 997 057 (24 hours),
enquiries@northconnex.com.au or visit the NorthConnex Community Information Centre at 118 Yarrara
Road, Pennant Hills, open Monday to Wednesday, 9am to 1pm.

Yours sincerely

NorthConnex Project Team

Location of work: Pennant Hills Road, Beecroft







